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COVID-19 and Travel: Wisconsin has been added to the 
Chicago COVID-19 travel order. People entering or 
returning to the city must quarantine for 14 days from their 
last contact day in Wisconsin. There are exceptions for 
essential work-related travel, medical reasons, etc.  

At this time, travel within Wisconsin is also not recommended, as it is best to stay in your local community. If you 
are still considering whether or not to travel, it is important to do your research ahead of time to make the best 
decision for the health and safety of yourself, your family, and your community. Consider first if COVID-19 is 
spreading in your community. If so, it is possible that you will spread COVID-19 to other areas if you choose to 
travel. Additionally, if COVID-19 is spreading in the location you are traveling to, you may be putting yourself at 
risk of exposure and could bring COVID-19 back to your community.  
 
If you do choose to travel, here are some recommendations to follow: 

• Generally, travel that allows you to physically distance and does not involve large crowds is best.  

• Limit your travel group to your household members, as this will reduce the number of contacts. 

• Check the travel guidance from the local health department in the area you are traveling to.  

• Be prepared to shelter in place if the state or local government puts restrictions in place. 

• Choose driving over flying. While driving, minimize your stops and look for rest stops and gas stations 
along your route that are less crowded. Have drinks and snacks along to reduce the number of stops you 
need to take for food.  

• Bring along at least one face mask for each traveler, hand sanitizer and disinfectant wipes. Always use 
hand sanitizer before and after entering a gas station or other rest stop, as well as before and after 
pumping gas. 

More information on COVID-19 and travel: Click Here 

 

COVID-19 Cases to Date 
 

North Shore (Bayside, Brown Deer, Fox Point, Glendale, 

River Hills, Shorewood & Whitefish Bay - as of July 28th,  2020) 
This data is also available on our website. (Changes from 7/27) 
 

612 Cumulative Confirmed Cases (+7) 
 

139 active cases being managed and monitored (-13) 
 

457 recovered (+20) 
 

15 deaths (+0) 
 

1 transfer out of our jurisdiction (+0)  
 

For more North Shore data: Click Here 
 
 

Milwaukee County (as of July 28th, 2020 - changes from 7/27) 
 

18,528 Cumulative Confirmed Cases (+226) 
 

161,361 negatives (+2,866) 
 

428 deaths (+1) 
 

COVID-19 Activity Level in Milwaukee County = High (Link) 
 
 

Wisconsin (as of July 28th, 2020 - changes from 7/27) 
 

50,179 Cumulative Confirmed Cases (+762) 
 

9,742 active cases 
 

837,567 negatives (+13,662) 
 

906 deaths (+13) 
 

Local Face Mask Requirements: 
Brown Deer Resolution: Click Here 

Glendale Resolution and FAQ: Click Here 
Shorewood Ordinance: Click Here 

Whitefish Bay Ordinance and FAQ: Click Here 
 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/travelers/travel-in-the-us.html
https://www.nshealthdept.org/CommunicableDiseases/COVID19/NorthShoreCOVID-19Data.aspx
https://www.nshealthdept.org/CommunicableDiseases/COVID19/NorthShoreCOVID-19Data.aspx
https://www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/covid-19/local.htm
https://www.browndeerwi.org/face-covering-resolution/
https://welcometoglendale.com/glendales-mask-resolution/
https://www.villageofshorewood.org/CivicAlerts.aspx?AID=487
http://www.wfbvillage.org/DocumentCenter/View/1151/Mask-Newsletter-7-24-20

